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Dr. John E. Glenn, Chief c

Nuclear Materials Section B d- y E
Division of Engineering and 7 3
Technical Programs s >

U.S. NucJear Regulatory Commission (
Region 1 -

631 Park Avenuc
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Reference: License No. 20-11085-01

Dear Dr. Glenn:

We wish to amend our NRC license to permit us to use greater
quantity of 14C and 3H than in the past. We are interested in increasing
our allotment from 20 millicuries of 14C and 3H to 200 millicuries of
each. This is necessary because we are are expanding our research efforts
and intending on doing more work involving the above isotopes.

A check in the amount of $120 is enclosed to cover the license
amendment fee.

Thank you for your prompt consideration.
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